
SHSF JUNE NEWS 

BOOK FEES  
for 2022-2023 

Book fees for next 
school year can be 

paid anytime between 
now and the start of 

the year. Students will 
not receive their text 
books until book fees 
have been collected. 

Preschool: $90 

Kindergarten: $110 

First Grade: $120 

Second Grade: $130 

Third Grade: $140 

Fourth Grade: $140 

Fifth Grade: $150 

Sixth Grade: $160 

Seventh Grade: $160 

Eighth Grade: $160 
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Experiencing Joy through Faith, Family, and Community 

End-of-year Calendar 
Can you believe it is the end of the year already!? 

Please note the important dates and dismissal times 

for the remainder of the year. 

Friday, June 3rd: 8th grade trip to Boston. 

 

Monday, June 6th: Full Day of School 

Tuesday, June 7th: FUN DAY! Noon dismissal. 

Look for more details in the Fun Day section of this 

newsletter.  

Wednesday, June 8th: Pre-K/Kindergarten “Slide 

into Next Year” Ceremony. 10am. 

Wednesday, June 8th: Noon dismissal. 

Wednesday, June 8th: 8th Grade Graduation 

                 5:30pm: Mass at SHSF Church 

Thursday, June 9th: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL — 

End-of-year School Mass, 10am. DISMISSAL FROM 

SHSF CHURCH immediately following Mass. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

8th GRADERS! 

 
 
 
 
 

Ariana Bushee 

Cameron Casalinova 
Julian Cullinane 

Benjamin Deveneau 

Jacoby Dicranian 

Mattea Hathaway 

Finnian Hogan 

Veronica Jarvis 

Asher Lauzon 

Rhyan Marsh 

Erin McGean 

Gwyneth Podkowka 

Kaede Takano 

Carter Tifft 
Avery Wade 

Sadie Warner 
 

Good luck and 
may God Bless 

you all! 

FUN DAY 

 

 

Fun day will take place on Tuesday, June 7th 

from 9am-11:15am. 

Please note the following: 

There will be stations/activities that include 

water!  

 Students should have sunscreen applied 

prior to coming to school. 

 Students should wear an appropriate 

bathing suit (no bikinis allowed). Boys 

should have a swim shirt or t-shirt on. 

(This also helps protect from the sun!) 

 Students should 

wear shoes that are  

water friendly. Prefera-

bly not flip-flops as 

those can be unsafe to 

run in. 

 Bring a towel and water bottle! 

 

The Abbey Group is providing a BBQ 

lunch for students. There will NOT be a 

yogurt or sandwich option. If your child 

does not like hot dogs/hamburgers/veggie 

burgers, please send them with a lunch 

from home. 

Dismissal will follow at noon. 



2022 ANNUAL GOLF SCRAMBLE 

Friday, June 17th at 1:00pm 
 

Contact: Jason Morrissey / 802-442-0377 / jasonmorrissey@comcast.net 

Chrissy Morrissey / 802-681-8247 / chodrickmorrissey@gmail.com  

Maru León / 802-442-2617 / maru@mtanthonycc.com  

Gretchen Martinez / 802-598-7281 / brynnemma244@gmail.com 

Or visit: https://sacredheartbennington.org/support/golf-scramble/  

for more information.  

Thank you to all the parents who helped put together gift baskets for this event. 

2022 Read-a-thon! 

Thank you to all who encouraged reading and donated 

to our read-a-thon! So far, our school has raised almost 

$7,000. But, there’s still time to donate! Donations can 

be made toward the read-a-thon until Friday, June 10th. 

Dear School of Sacred Heart St. Francis de Sales community: 

I cannot believe this school year is already over. What a blessing it is to be a part of 

something so wonderful. I cannot thank you enough for sharing your lovely kiddos 

with me. I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know them and having them be a part 

of my daily life. I’m already dreading a summer with a less lively building. 

It would be dishonest for me to say this year was easy. Together we got through 

another year of a pandemic. This year, in many ways, was more difficult than the 

last. Our community showed great perseverance and strength. The teachers and 

staff here have shown their commitment and love which radiates from them each and 

every day. I know I could not have done this year without them and I thank them all 

for their passion, support, love, and consistency.  

Next year will be another year of growth and change. While I am sad to see Father 

Bob go, I know it is a well deserved retirement and  I wish him only the most happi-

ness in his retirement. I look forward to continuing a relationship with Father Hugh 

and working with the new pastor, Father Kevin Russeau, CSC, when he arrives. An-

other change to look forward to, and more information will be released soon, is a 

slight change in the uniform policy. A summer newsletter will contain more infor-

mation. 

I wish you all a restful and fun summer and I am already excited to see kiddos come 

through those doors in August. May God bless you all as He has blessed me.  

Mrs. Tiffany McKenna 

Principal 

THANKS FOR  
CELEBRATING  

130 YEARS  
WITH US!!  

https://sacredheartbennington.org/support/golf-scramble/

